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*** 

ADVISORY FOR INDIAN NATIONALS WORKING IN UZBEKISTAN

Indian nationals may please note that increasing complaints on non-payment

of  salaries  for  over  3-5  months by Enter  Engineering are being received.

Embassy is also receiving complaints on sudden termination of jobs without

any prior intimation. 

The Embassy has approached Enter Engineering to resolve this matter at the

earliest. 

In the meantime, Indian nationals are advised to reach out to the Embassy

directly  on  our  helpline  number  +998-9338752422,  WhatsApp  +998-

9338752422 or write to us at cons.tashkent@mea.gov.in. 

***** 


